From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:23 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Marisa

Last_Name:
Allen

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My name is Marisa Allen, and | am a current resident of Escondido. Throughout my life, | have also lived in Valley Center
and San Marcos, attended schools in Valley Center and San Marcos, and worked in Escondido and San Marcos. | can say
without a doubt that these communities, along with the other cities along the 78 corridor and rural North County are
very closely linked-commercially, culturally, and demographically.

Most Valley Center residents do the bulk of their shopping in Escondido and San Marcos, and throughout the region we
share in cultural events. These areas are similar in demographics and socioeconomic status, and the city governments
along the 78 corridor work quite closely together.

The current district lines for Escondido leave us as the outlier, and without adequate representation. We have very little
in common with the cities in the coastal parts of the district and the parts of the district that lie within San Diego city
limits. We deserve to be represented in a district that shares our needs.

Please move Escondido back to where it belongs, with its sister communities. Thank you.

Submit :
Submit





